CAPPER PUBLICATIONS, 380 KILOCYCLES

BEN LUDY November 3, 1955

GENERAL MANAGER

WIBW--TOPEKA
KCKN--KANSAS CITY

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
Box 9L

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This will verify your report of reception of
WIBW radio on October 29th,

Thank you for the report.

Very truly yours,
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Lewis Dickensheets
Assistant General Manager
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